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r . A •• Keller 
tanto, orth a ot a 

~arch 31, 1952 

ear • · ell er: \ 
\ 

This ack o :led es your 1 r of rch Zl, conce-.-ning the 
per capita p,qment to he t w rls you adopted ·'W)lo ar• 
·part Indian. 

Thia mat er, and several oth r ei ilar one , will be 
brought up and discussed at the bearinga which start here 
on April 4th, and I shall make v ry ttort to see that 
~b• Indians get wh they are • titled to . 

Very truly your , 

Usher~. Burdic, • C. 
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